
Dear Enfield Council, 

In addition to my objection to the plans to convert Firs Farm wetlands playing field to a 
crematorium,  I also would like to let you know that I believe converting the car park on 
Fords Grove to flats will be damaging for local businesses. I do understand the needs for 
more housing but do not feel this would be a good place to build.

Thank you again for taking my views into consideration. 
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